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Greetings, 
Thanks to all who shared recipes and stories. 
Mary has been working hard to get them together 
so everyone can enjoy them. 

Plans have not yet been made for the January 
meeting. Michelle, Atlantic Library Director, has 
offered to help us set up a Zoom meeting. I think 
that could offer an interesting opportunity to get 
acquainted with members who are at a distance 
from Atlantic. Program suggestions are always 
welcome. 

Members, you are invited and encouraged to 
rejoin for 2021. Dues are the same at $15. The 
membership form is the other half of this page. 
Perhaps you know some other folks who would 
like to join. 

Best wishes for this season and a new year. 
La Von Eblen, President, 
Cass County Genealogical Society. 

Quilt Story Continues 

Have you been following the Lovisa Ranney 
Brand quilt story? Debi Chase, Librarian for Iowa 
Genealogical Society, read the article in our 
newsletter and requested to use it in the 
December issue of the state newsletter. That 
resulted in another family relative requesting 
information about the quilt. 

Digitized Newspapers - are they used? 

Yes, they are. Michelle reported data for the 

month of November. There were over 1000 

searches in the Newspaper Archive. The analysis 

for Advantage Preservation is shown in a 

different way but reports 100 sessions by 49 

people. 
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